
Legal Notice No. 36156

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the City of lake Worth Beach, Flocida, City Commiseion will hold a public hearing to hear an appeal of a decision of the Planning andZoning Board in the City Hall Commission Chambers, 7 North Dixie Hwy, at 6:00PM or as soon thereafter as possible, on Tuesday, February 4, 2020. The meeting orpublic bearing maybe continued by the Commission from time to time as required.The appeal being considered is as follows:

PZB Project# 19-00500004, a request by Jason Mankoff of Cildin Lubita on behalfof Daniel Hiatt and Frederick Schmidt, to appeal the Final Order rendered by thePlanning and Zoning Board on Octobor 2, 2019, and issued on Novembet 7, 2019,which approved a request for a Conditional Use Permit to allow the use of a medium intensity fabrication service sxduding retall display and sales at 1812 AragonAvenue, Unit A. The subject parcel is located in the Industrial Pork of Commerce(IPOC) Zoning District. The subject property’s PCN is 38-43-44-21-04-005-0170.

Because this is an appeal, the City Commission will not ho taking now testimony butwill consider the record from the Historic Resources Preservation Board meeting.Public comment may be allowed. If a nerson derides to anneal any decision mode
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